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	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE: 

I would like to make a Freedom of Information request to ask how many staff you employ to deal with the analysing, reviewing/screening, monitoring and reporting of mortality information, over and above the patient safety team?

OUR RESPONSE: 1 member of staff exclusively; the process is overseen by AMD with support from the head of patient safety. This work is owned by the directorates and undertaken by clinical staff as part of their professional role.
Also, how many staff are available/identified for undertaking stage 2 reviews and investigations?

OUR RESPONSE: Leicestershire Partnership NHS Trust would describe a stage 2 review as a modified Structured Judgment Review (mSJR).
The Trust does not employ any dedicated clinicians to undertake mSJR’s; this is a role undertaken by senior clinicians within the directorate to ensure that up to date and current thinking is part of the process and learning is easily taken back into practice. It is not possible to specify a number as this will depend on how many reviews are required. The process is overseen by the AMD and reported through to Trust Board.
There currently is a vacancy for a 0.5 WTE clinical lead to support and oversee directorate colleagues.



